
October 26, 2023
Albany Avenue Project meeting
Vehicular speed and trail crossing
6:07pm-7:40pm

Trustee Browne opened by giving the history regarding the intersection and the current traffic
calming measure which is a hump in the road. Traffic calming around the albany hudson electric
trail and going into the work zone.

Trustee Murphy expressed his concerns with the current plan to expand the lanes. Trustee
Browne redirected the group back to the topic at hand for the evening.

HVEA Engineers presented a slide deck which identified different options for the intersection.
The slide deck is in the packet.

Ultimately, the residents who were in attendance favored an alternate option that was discussed
during the meeting. A diagonal crosswalk that crosses Albany Avenue. With a second cross
walk across Sunset Avenue. Diagonal crosswalk with the hump was identified as a viable option
though the hump poses issues for the fire trucks. Additionally residents were interested in a
digital sign to alert drivers to their speed.
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